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The 5th   Transnational Project Meeting “ No Cyberbullying At The School ”Erasmus+ 
project had the following objectives: 
 
-to finalise administrative tasks and project sustainability  
-to update both project’s website and project  
-to review and  evaluate the final report questions with all partners  
Preparations 

Preparations for the 5th Transnational Project Meeting “ No Cyberbullying At The 
School ”Erasmus+ project took place in July 2018, the host country made practical 
arrangements, such as booking the hotel, preparing the programme, providing transfer 
infomation. Participants made travel arrangements: booking flights, buying insurance, 
prepared all the necessary information for the meeting.  
 
Organization 
 
  The 5th  Transnational Project Meeting “ No Cyberbullying At The School ” Erasmus+ 
project took place over two days. 

-Day One taking the form of meetings  combined with updating project and project 
website, cultural activities 
-Day two- dedicated to project administrative tasks and sustainability, 
Evaluation of final report questions. 

 

23rd – 24th  July, 2018 

The 5th  Transnational Project Meeting “ No Cyberbullying At The School ” Erasmus+ 

project took place in Pescara in Italy. On the first day morning the partners came together to 

evaluate the project and its website. 



All partners will send photos, activities links, posters, samples of brochures to Italian 
partner for e-book. 

Newsletters will be added on the webpage. 
Social media networks will be updated to keep them active by all partners. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the second part the first day, participants had some cultural activities in Chieti. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



On the second day, all partners evaluated the project administrative tasks and 
sustainability. Final report questions were reviewed and discussed by all participants.The 
coordinator of the project presented a plaque to each partner organisation for their valued 
participation at our Erasmus+ Strategic Partnerships for School Education project. The host 
country presented their certificates, too. 
 
 
 

 


